
 
August 5, 2024 

CTH DD/Broadway Street 
Reconstruction 

 

 NOTICE OF ROAD WORK  
 

Project Limits: 
Reconstruction of CTH DD/Broadway Street from CTH U to Polar St. Please see the 
map on the reverse side of this flyer. 

Project Description: 
The project will include full reconstruct of the roadway, change in profile to accommodate the 
future rail crossing, urbanization, and multi-use path on the north side of the roadway  
 

Schedule: 
Construction is anticipated to begin the week of August 12, 2024 and is anticipated to be 
completed by December 1, 2024. 

Additional Information: 
We are dedicated to causing as little impact to you as possible however, there will be traffic 
impacts and noise caused by construction activities. 

Access to your residence/businesses will remain open during the project. CTH 
DD/Broadway Street from CTH U to Poplar Street will be CLOSED TO THRU TRAFFIC 
for the duration of the project. All traffic needs to stay on the approved detour route which 
is STH 96, unless accessing businesses or residents on CTH DD.( see attached map) 
Access to Quality Court will be from CTH U. If you have issues accessing your residence 
business, please discuss with the village’s representative listed below. 

Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation throughout the duration of this 
project. 

Contact Information: 
If you have any questions, concerns or need more information, please contact: 
 Brandon Robaidek, Project Manager - 715-853-4105 
 Derin Tin, Construction Inspector - 614-204-5564 
 Andy Vickman, Director of Public Works &Utilities - 920-660-4337 
 Travis Coenen, Village Administrator – 920-660-2118 

 
Please look for updates on our website and social media 

 
 https://wrightstown.us/ 
 https://www.facebook.com/wrightstownwi 

 

Thank you again for your patience and cooperation throughout the duration of this project. 
 

Travis Coenen- Village Administrator 
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